## Holly Friesen

## Sharing life in Ukraine through medical evangelism and pro-life ministry

## **Upcoming Meeting Schedule**

**Feb 17** AM Rapid City, SD Rapid Valley Faith Baptist Church

**Feb 24** AM Casper, WY Liberty Baptist Church

**Feb 26** AM Hot Springs, SD Cornerstone Bible Institute chapel

March 2-6 Craig, CO Yampa Valley Baptist Church Missions Conference

March 9 Wheatland, WY Purity Event

March 10 AM Wheatland, WY Wheatland Bible Church

March 17 Ekalaka, MT First Baptist Church

**March 24** Gregory, SD Berean Fundamental Church



Vehicle provided by Righteous Rides

"And let us consider one another in order to stir up love and good works." Hebrews 10:24

I have certainly been blessed as I have had the opportunity to fellowship with believers in Forsyth, MO; McPherson, KS; Douglass, KS; Whitewater, KS; Hesston, KS; and Aurora, CO. It is encouraging to meet up with people who have been faithfully reading my updates and praying for me. I have also enjoyed meeting up with friends, hearing how God is working in their lives, and praying together with them. I am looking forward to meeting up with many more of you in the coming month. I praise the Lord for good weather and safe travel so far. Please continue to pray for safety as I travel. I will be basing out of my parent's home in Hot Springs, SD for the next several months. It has been nice to have a place to unpack between trips and set up an office space - not to mention getting to spend time with my parents and attend my brother's basketball games.

## **News from Ukraine**

- ~ Please be in prayer for Doctor Miriam as she is shouldering a heavy load in my absence keeping up with the regular medical ministry as well as the developing pro-life ministry. She has also been experiencing bouts of vertigo again.
- ~ Four new "Forgiven & Set Free" Bible studies were started in January. Pray for the leaders and participants as they work through this 10 week study for women post abortion. There will be another leader training for this ministry the end of march. You can pray for our current leaders as they plan & prepare for this.
- ~ We are in need of a primary care provider for the medical team that will be traveling to Ukraine April 11-28. If you are interested you can contact Miriam: MiriamWhe@cs.com.

Rejoicing in God's Love, Holly Friesen

U.S. Mailing address: 1501 Martin St., Hot Springs, SD 57747

U..S. cell phone: 605-440-2162